
PRODUCT NOTICE January 15, 2020

3” TREATER VALVE STUFFING BOX

This product notice is to inform you we have redesigned, thoroughly tested, and released the new stuffing box assembly 
for the 3” Treater Valve. 

The new design has proven to be very reliable and is now in production.   

The improvements include dimension and tolerance changes to the stuffing box, packing ring, and bushing to 
ensure a tighter fit for a better seal. 

The key indicators on the new design are the notches on the edges of the hex head of the stuffing box. These will 
enable you to tell the difference between the products with the newly designed stuffing box and the previous 
stainless steel design.  

Updated products began shipping out on December 27, 2019 
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